
Cemetery Trustees 
Draft Meeting Minutes 
March 5, 2019 
 
Meeting opened at 6:30 PM 
  
Present were Chairman Susan Weeks, Charlotte Allen, and Guy Pike 
  
The minutes of 5 Feb 2019 were approved with two spelling corrections. 3-0 
  
A letter was received from Dirty Rock Stone Cleaners of Marshfield Vt. outlining services that they 
provide for cleaning stones and training others in cleaning and repair. 
  
An e-mail containing a contract from Tru-Green was received. Since the Trustees had decided to 
discontinue the services of Tru Green last year a response reiterating that decision will be sent. 
  
An application for the burial of Mr. Chase David Kepner was received. The Kepners own the rights to plot 
CR 1-3. The Sexton will be advised to arrainge said burial in the Spring. 
 
The paperwork is in progress for a cremation plot for the Reverends Mr. and Mrs. Ketcham. The 
Ketchams had been interim Ministers at the Melvin Church at many times in past years. 
  
Guy Pike expressed his pleasure in working with the Trustees over the past three years and assured 
them that he would be available,to help if and when needed. The Trustes responded with a heartfelt 
thank you and wished him success with his future edeavors. 
  
The next meeting will be April 2 at 5:30 PM 
  
As always, public attendance/input is encouraged. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 6:47 PM 
 
Submitted by Guy Pike, Secretary, Cemetery Trustees 
 
 


